Septembeyr 28, 1972

Chairman Robert Caughey opened the meeting giving a brief outline
of what the duties of the Special Committees would be. Selectman
Robert Dunlap said he had one mattey to bring uyp before the Board
regavding ambulance sevvice. He said we would be without it unless
some arvangements weve made soon. After discussion he agreed lo
talk with Hillsboro and see if some permanent sevvice could be
oblained from them. Chairman Caughey said he would find someone
to head a Committee to study this and repovt back on it.

Discussion on the various committees weve as follows:
Taxation and Revaluation:

Members present: Robevt Flandevs, William Abbott, Andrew Lane,
Richard White and William O’'Neil.

Discussions followed on the vevaluation of town property and a tax
map. The Commitiee is to study both issues, find out what the
estimated cost would be and make theiy recommendations at a later
date.

L ONing:
Members present: Robert Caughey, Havold Webber, /David Hurlin,
Henry Colton, Dovothy Ellison, and Linda Tenney.

Committee to study the mattey, and prepare a zoning plan if they
agree to do so. Mobile homes are to be looked into for possible
regulations. A Mr. John Lunderville came to the meeting to find
out what was vequived to establish a trailer park on Route #202 on
the so-called Covk Plain avea wheve theve arve seveval trailers
vight now. He had talked to the Selectmen and obtained a copy of
ouv Regulations. Tests for septic systems have been made by
Chavrles Gilmore. He was told to present a sketch of his plan at
ouy next meeting in October.

Roads and Highways:
Members present: Stanley Tenney, Smith Harriman, Charles
Huntington, Bruce Cuddihy and Robevt Bryey.

They arve to make a study of all rvoads in town, and deteymine if
some improvements ave necessavry to those infrequently used,
and possibly to close some if they ave no longer of use.
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Regional Planning:
Members present: Havold Grant, and Richayvd Rablin

Chairman Caughey recently attended a meeting in Manchester on
proposed Regional Planning. Theve are now six vegions in the State,
and we ave in No. 4. Each Regionwill have an office and a staff.

They are in the process now of having meetings to explain the functions
they will handle. This involves a means of obtaining Fedeval grants fov
housing, sewevrs, dumps, watey pollution and othev possible projects.
There will be bills presented in the next Session of the Legislature on
this program. The Committee will attend future meetingsto keep in-

formed, and see what expense the Town will face to be a member of
the Region.

Public Information Committee:

Nothing came up on this but I think Jane shoukd be given some news
on this for the papers.

Stanley Dutton was present to listen in to see what information might
nelp him on the Conservation Committee.

Respectfully submitted,

N O Anemit

Harold Grant, Secretary
Pro Tem

Antyim Planning Boavd



